
UUFEC Policy on Political Involvement 

 

The UUFEC is committed to social justice, and is unafraid to take unambiguous public 

stances on issues of moral conscience, regardless of whether the public considers those 

issues to be political in nature.  When it comes to candidates for public office, UUFEC will not 

endorse or oppose any candidate.  The UUFEC may rent space to political organizations in 

accordance with our facilities’ committee policy, which is available online at UUFEC.org.  

Additionally, for events which may be construed as “campaign-style” or political events for a 

candidate, UUFEC requires the following: two weeks advanced notification and approval by 

UUFEC president or Vice President or Minister; and the following statement to be made at 

the beginning of the meeting:  “The UUFEC has rented the use of the building to [name of 

organization], and does not endorse or oppose any candidate for public office.”  UUFEC does 

not allow partisan political statements during Sunday morning activities or on any of 

UUFEC’s media platforms.  
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